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Parent Advisory Council Corner: 
The Aitkin Children’s Center has a parent 
advisory council that meets monthly.  This council 
is comprised of center staff, parents, 
administration, a school board representative, and 
other community members.  The council exists to provide 
feedback to enhance and improve programming at the Center.   
The date for May’s meeting is May 14th @ 5:30pm in the 
Kids Club Room. 

A big THANK YOU to the Parent Advisory Council for 
purchasing the following items:  Junior Jakes and Jakes class 
pictures, and Jakes graduation supplies. 

Jakes (4’s) Graduation 
Wednesday, May 22nd @ 5:30 pm  
Those children who are enrolled in Jakes (4’s) Preschool and are 
moving onto kindergarten are invited to participate in a graduation 
ceremony on Wednesday, May 22nd. The ceremony will begin at 
5:30 pm in the new gym.  Children are to meet in the music room 
at 5:15.  The ceremony will last approximately 20-30 minutes. 

Summer School Readiness Program: 
Children entering kindergarten in the fall  
of 2024 are invited to enroll in the Swingin’ into Summer School 
Readiness Program. The class will run six weeks Tues/Wed from 
8:30 am - 3:00 pm beginning June 11th.  Online registration 
opens Friday, May3rd.  

Preschool Registration 2024-2025 
Preschool Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is open.  
All classes are setup lottery style.  Enroll your child in all of the 
classes that work for you.  Parents can register their child online 
using Eleyo.  Please pass this registration information on to new 
families in the area.  

Mark Your Calendars: 
Last Day of Preschool 
The last week of preschool will be Monday, May 20th through 
Friday, May 24th.  Children may be walking with their class to 
the City Park for some outdoor fun (depending upon weather).  
Please dress your child appropriately. 

Class Pictures 
This year each child in Junior Jakes and Jakes Preschool will be 
provided with a class picture compliments of the ACC’s Parent 
Advisory Council.  Parents of Junior Jakes should look for these 
photos the last week of class.  Parents of Jakes should look in 
their child’s Alphabet Books.  Thank you to the PAC for this 
keepsake! 
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